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Celebration Assembly 
Learning Power Cup  

This has been awarded to Caiden in Year 3 as he has demonstrated the learning powers the most this term. We 
are very proud of you and all that you have achieved.  
Gold Badge Winners  

These are awarded to children termly for outstanding contribution. Always showing the learning powers and 
being green. Knowing the importance of kind words and kind actions. We 
look forward to seeing the children wear these with pride in September. 
House Cup Summer Term  
The winners for the Summer Term were Andromeda. They won by two house 
points so it was very close! They enjoyed a non uniform day on Tuesday.  
Attendance This Year 
Well done to Year 3, they celebrated having the best attendance this year 
with a non uniform day and a trip to the secret park! Well done everyone!   
Year 6 
Today we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6. They have been an amazing year group. We wish them well as 
they begin their next adventure. We are MPA and We Are Proud.  
GTBG 
This term Y6 received the vouchers for play today as a reward for their    
continued green behaviour over the summer term. They have been           
incredible role models for the younger children. Behaviour at MPA has really 
improved this year and children are motivated to do well. It is good to be 
green!  
Good luck and Goodbye  
Sadly, we say goodbye to Mrs Hall, Miss Aribas and Miss Hudson today. They 
have all contributed so much to MPA. We are sad to say goodbye but know 
they will love their new roles. We look forward to them coming to visit us in the future.  
Miss Scrutton  
Miss Scrutton is getting married at the end of July. When we return to school in September she will be Mrs Last. I 
am sure you will all join me in congratulating her. We will share some photos of her special day with you.  
Survey  
So many positive comments - we are so thankful to you taking the time to share these with us. It really does 
mean a lot that our work is valued. The team at MOA love our school community. This year our motto was      
bigger, better and braver. We have achieved this together. We will share the results of the survey in September  
Thank you  
Wow, the kindness that you have shown the staff team is incredible. We are all so touched and thankful. Your 
kind words and gestures are so valued. 
 
 

Happy Holidays 
 

See you in September 
 

Love from Team MPA 
 
 
 

If you have a safeguarding issue please email safeguarding@martleshamacademy.org and a member of  

Senior Leadership Team will contact you, please ensure your provide contact details on the email.  

Moment of the Week:  
A huge well done to all the        
children and the staff for the     
production this week. It was      
fabulous to watch. The singing was 
incredible and the children gave 
their all. Thank you to the staff who 
helped the children deliver their 
lines and source costumes.            
A fabulous MPA team effort!  
  

Menu Week 1 

 

1 and 2 September 

PD Days. 

3 September 

Children Return to 

School. 
 

 

 

Autumn Term Dates will 

be shared  in September. 

 

w/c 1 September 

email: office@martleshamacademy.org              www.martleshamacademy.org                            Twitter: @martleshapri      

Upcoming Dates 

Small Blues Holly Blues Adonis Blues Chalk Hill Blues Silver Studded Blues Royal Blues 

Marlowe Emilia Caiden Penelope  Charlotte Connie 
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